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Road signage 

Single track carriage - passing places signs have at last been replaced. Certainly will improve 
safety on dark wet nights, especially motorists unfamiliar with this road.  

On last inspection 30th August, I noted Give way sign yet to be corrected at junction of Morston 
Hall Road/High Road.  Also at this junction noted and concern expressed by some residents that 
T junction sign remains replacing. This is in spite of Carly reporting at least twice and recent 
accident. 

 

Storm drain at this junction remains blocked due to mud and other debris.  

This causes flooding in the area consequently pedestrians needing to walk in middle of road to 
bypass area.  

This has been reported on several occasions but no action taken despite pedestrians safety 
issues.  

30 mile hour signs along High Road barely legible due to extreme fading.  

Speeding along High Road, Kirton Road, St Martins Green, Quiet Lanes continues to be of 
concern to residents 

 

Footpaths  - hedge alongside Trimley St Martin school playfield - in several places overgrowth 
currently requires walking in the road. Footpath opposite this area and onwards to Innocence 
Lane junction currently overgrown narrowing path significantly.  

Footpath from Roselea to school - overgrowth ( grass, brambles, nettles) currently not attended 
to to ensure safe/ ease of passage  to school 

 

Felixstowe Peninsula Community Partnership 

Living wall project - partnership are researching tp implement a planted wall alongside some 
school boundaries. The aim is to absorb harmful particulates and gases and reducing air borne 
pollutants caused by traffic as part on improving  air quality. Langer Primary School are working 
with  

FPCP in piloting this project in the first instance.  

 



Public transport - as in Cllr D'arville's report, a situation arose whereby information  relating to 
diversion of buses along High Road was not cascaded down to ensure PC's and local bus depot 
could inform users of temporary diversion.  

 

Goslings Farm Shop- now all  boarded up and products outside removed. No further news 
received. Speculation, as always in such matters,  abounds by various residents  

 


